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I am writing today because I and STRONGLY opposed to HB 3063.  I am a mom of three young boys, which are all
vaccinated.   I am not opposed to vaccinations in general -but some do concern me.  What I am strongly opposed to
is the government taking away medical freedoms from parents.  This is a huge violation of our constitutional rights
as American citizens.  My husband is also a teacher and I can only see this bill hurting the fragile school system by
forcing parents to remove their children.  Please, please do not allow this bill to go any further.

Thank you,
Lynette Hawkins
Salem, Oregon
Sent from my iPhone
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